From: Brain Fuchs

Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2020 8:45 AM
To: House Finance

Subject: HB79

Alaska Leaders,

First, thank you for your service. | am writing today in support of HB79. | have been a police officer with the Anchorage
Police Department for over 12 years and am thankful for the opportunity to serve this amazing city. Over my career |
have worked alongside very dedicated and talented young men and women who have answered the call of public
service. HB 79 is vital to retain them. If we as a state are not willing to address these hard issues of retention and fiscal
responsibility our citizens will suffer. Support HB79, lets finally put to rest that our political leaders support their first
responders who put their lives on the line every day to serve and protect our great state and all who call it home.

Very Respectfully,

Brian Fuchs



From: Crosby Hanson

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2020 2:46 PM
To: House Finance

Subject: House Bill 79

Hello members of the House of Finance committee,

My name is Crosby Hanson, I am writing you today to express my support for House Bill 79. I am asking for
your support in voting in favor of House Bill 79 to move out of the Finance Committee and on the House
Floor.

This is an important issue that directly effects our emergency services and the safety of the citizens of this state.
Thank you for your time,

Crosby Hanson

Sent from my iPhone





